
DegreeWorks Work Team meeting July 13, 2009 
 
Attendees: John, Craig, Colleen, Emily, Michelle, Peter, Lindsey, Barbara 
 
Will use the same extract scripts as are being used in PROD but will reduce the number of 
active years from 2 to 1.  Will pick up any student who has been active within the past year. 
Should save about 25% of the space. 
 
Will also reduce the number of audits per student per program to 2.  Most of us have the 
SureCode D20 table DAP14 parameter set to 3 at this time. 
 
Will also have David gut the current student tables before changing to the new 1-year PROD 
type extract process. 
 
UAF – 07-08 catalogs done, 2004-05 through 2007-08 done 
 
UAA – 2005-06 through 2008-09 done 
. Security has been worked on.  John will send us information on what he and David did. 
. Need to be sure that the PROD tables and scribe blocks are copied from PROD to PREP 

before the upgrade is done. 
 
UAS – Through Bachelors, Changing start-stop academic years 2006-07 through 2008-09 will 

be done soon.  Having the patches in has allowed UAS to continue on with the scribing. 
 
 
Next meeting: Thursday, July 23rd at 8:30 
 
 
 
 


